Your Name

(add your logo)
Your Business Name

Your address________
Your email__________

Your phone (???)-???-???? 

TO: Name of Congressman/Representative
RE: DoD SMALL BUSINESS SET-ASIDE PROGRAM BEING ELIMINATED

Dear Representative or Congressman _________________:
 
As a small business owner, I am writing you to express my CONCERNS on the 809 PANEL’s recommendation to eliminate the Small Business Set-Aside Program within the Department of Defense. I need your help to stop this. 
I understand that the 809 Panel’s recommendation was to streamline the contracting process but eliminating the current Small Business Set-Aside Program will cause a NEGATIVE economic consequence to small businesses entering the government market and hinder those already in the government space. This will harm my business and encumber my ability as a small business to compete with large companies.
Based upon the SBA size standard, small businesses represent 99.7% of all companies in the U.S. Yet they are only winning around 23% of government contracting dollars. The bulk of opportunities are awarded to a handful of large corporations. For example, the top 100 large companies in the federal market won 52% of all the contracts as compared to small businesses winning only 23%. Small businesses are disproportionately represented in the government market already. Since the DoD has the largest budget and account for about 60% of federal contracts, removing the Small Business Program will have an enormous adverse impact to small companies.
As it is, the recent government approach of “bundling contracts,” “strategic sourcing,” “consolidation,” and “category management” have not worked well for small businesses. These initiatives make it harder for me as a small business to compete with large corporations. Don’t let the DoD implement another initiative that will hurt small businesses. 

It is very critical for the Small Business Set-Aside Program to continue. It supports the small business community and allow them to stand a chance in bidding for government opportunities.

Please, I ask that you reach out to your colleagues to stop the 809 Panel’s recommendation.
Warmest Regards,

Your Name
Your Title, 

Your Company Name
